
Cascade Airport Advisory Committee Meeting Minutes 

Date: 10 December 2020 

Time: 7:00PM 

Location: Cascade Airport FBO 

Present: Rob Terry, Ryan Campbell, Ray Arnold, Mike Arnold, Joe Hinkens (by telephone) 

1. Joe Hinkens is proposing to build a hangar just south of George Dorris’.  It would be nearly 

identical to the Turtelling one in size and appearance.  Joe’s proposal is consistent with the 

airport masterplan.  He anticipates excavation to start spring of 2021.  He would tie into the 

sewer and water lines already placed for the other two hangars that were just built.  We noted 

that he would likely need to pay the other hangar developers for tieing into the lines they paid 

to have installed; Joe will work that out with them.  Ray made a motion to approve the 

construction of the hangar.  Ryan seconded.  All were in favor.  Rob will notify city of the AAC’s 

motion to approve, and Joe will coordinate with city to get approval from city council and get a 

contract in place. 

2. It was noted that Joe plans to pave in front of his hangar, which will require the neighboring 

hangar owner to pave also to provide a paved path to the taxiway.  This is per the hangar 

development agreement. 

3. Rob met with Kevin Bissell regarding a Snow Removal Equipment (SRE) building.  This was in the 

airport’s masterplan, and Kevin will try to secure the FAA funding so its construction can take 

place summer of 2021, along with the apron project.    


